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30 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

 

Our Year 3 Summer Term topic is ‘Welcome to the Empire’. As part of the topic, we would 

like to take the children to Murton Park in June 2022. During the visit the children will enter a 

Roman fort, learn about life as a new recruit to the Roman Army and find out about the wider 

impact of Roman civilisation on life in Britain; all under the leadership and watchful gaze of 

the duty Centurion and their assistant.  

 

 

The total cost of the trip is £20 per child. Prior to the visit, Murton Park require a 25% deposit 

to secure the booking. Therefore we ask parents/guardians to initially contribute £5 before 

Wednesday 20th October 2021, which can be paid via ParentPay. Though parental 

contributions are welcomed for this trip, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it 

consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomical. 

 

 

Further information and the final date for this trip will be shared closer to the event.  

 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

 

 Mrs N Roberts & Mr L Moore  

Year 3 Teachers 
 


